
Kitchen recommends small 
or big bites;

3. Linja nachos 7€

Cornchips, cheddarcheese, fresh
tomatosalsa and smoked 
cremefraiche.
(G)

Minifish and crispy potatoes 
7,50€

5 pieces of beerbattered small 
finnish fish (muikku)served 
with crispy dill summerpotatoes
and applemayo.
(L)

Chicken wings 

Basic (L,G)/Crispy (L)

8 pcs 8 €

16 pcs 12€

24 pcs 16€

Choice of sauce:

Chimichurri, spicy chimichurri 
or soy-sesameglace

+choice of mayonnaise

Add chips + 4 €

Dips 1€

Sundried tomato creme, smoked 
cremefraiche, hummus, garlic 
mayo, blue cheese mayo, 
cucumber mayo, apple mayo, 
jalapeno mayo.

Sides  5€

Fries, crispy summer potatoes 
or a side salad

3. Linja flank steak  

180g 21€   360g  27€

Seered beef flank steak, 
chimichurri sauce, crispy 
summer potatoes, smoked creme 
fraiche and pickled strawberry 
salad. (L,G)

Salads

Country salad   16€

Two pieces of marinated chicken
skewers, one piece of 
chimichurri pork skewer, crispy
serramo ham, green salad, 
summer potatoes ,smoked creme 
fraiche, pickled strawberries 
and pickled pumpkin .(L)

Walnut and Haloumi Salad.   16€

Green Salad topped with grilled
haloumi cheese, roasted 
walnuts, strawberry, pickled 
pumpkin and a bean pattie.

Served with homemade foccaccia 
and hummus.

Dessert

3. Linja French Toast 8,50€

Brioche grilled in burnt 
butter, creamy fresh chesse, 
cherry curd and cream cheese 
caramel.

Served with vanilla ice cream.



Burgerit

3. Linja Classic Burger

180g 15€  360g 19€

180g beef burger, smoked 
cheddar cheese, fresh tomato 
salsa, pickled cucumber. Served
with crispy summer potatoes, 
dill salt and a pickled 
strawberry side salad .
Your choice of dip.

Blue cheese burger

180g 16€  360g 21€

180g Beef burger topped with 
blue cheese, fresh tomato 
salsa, pickled cucumber and 
blue cheese mayo. Served with 
crispy summer potatoes, dill 
salt and a pickled strawberry 
side salad .
Blue cheese dip.

Italian Style

180g 17€  360g 22€

180g Beef burger topped with 
fresh mozzarella cheese, crispy
serrano ham, rucola, fresh 
tomato salsa, pickled cucumber 
and sundried tomato cream. 
Served with crispy summer 
potatoes, dill salt and a 
pickled strawberry side salad .
Sundried tomato cream dip.
(L)

All burgers can be served with 
Gluten free bread.

Bacon Burger

180g 16€  360g 21€

180g Beef Burger topped with 
smoked cheddar cheese and a 
homemade bacon jam, fresh 
tomato salsa, pickled cucumber 
and jalapeno mayo. Served with 
crispy summer potatoes, dill 
salt and a pickled strawberry 
side salad.
Jalapeno Dip

Vege Burger 15€

Black bean pattie topped with 
grilled haloumi cheese, fresh 
tomato salsa, pickled cucumber 
and hummus. Served with crispy 
summer potatoes, dill salt and 
a pickled strawberry side salad
(L)

Vege burger can be served as a 
vegan option.

Dips 1€

Sundried tomato creme, smoked 
cremefraiche, hummus, garlic 
mayo, blue cheese mayo, 
cucumber mayo, apple mayo, 
jalapeno mayo.

Sides  5€

Fries, crispy summer potatoes 
or a side salad.


